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2023 Ilbesheim Gewürztraminer Spätlese
No. 270

Gewürztraminer, also known as Roter Traminer or Gelber
Traminer, is a white wine variety with yellow-reddish
berries. In the Baden growing region, the name Klevner
or Clevner is also permitted. In general, different
varieties are distinguished depending on the color of
the berries (red berries: Roter Traminer, light
red/yellow-pink: Gewürztraminer, yellowish: Gelber
Traminer), but all of them may be called Gewürztraminer.
In Alsace, the grape variety is called Gewurztraminer or
Gewur(t)z for short. The name comes from Tramin in South
Tyrol, where wines have been documented under this name
since the 11th century. In Germany, the cultivation of
the grape variety is recorded around the year 1500 in a
mixed set (e.g. with Riesling). Gewürztraminer produces
very aromatic wines with a fragrance reminiscent of rose
petals and lychee.

WINE Intense nose with tropical-exotic aromas of lychee,
nutmeg and orange, enriched by the typical scent of rose
petals.

VINTAGE Hand-picked from a selective, very old vineyard

STORABILITY 10 years and more

FOOD
RECOMMENDATION

With cold starters such as dried ham, terrines and fine
pâtés. As a partner to cheese with blue cheese,
Reblochon or Munster and in dessert with marzipan,
chocolate mousse or creamy desserts with caramel and
vanilla.

DRINKING
TEMPERATURE

10 °C

ANALYSIS Alc 11,0 %vol, Acidity 5,7 g/l, Residual Sugar 30,0 g/l
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